
4/11/22 PTO meeting minutes 

Welcome- 

• Welcome to the new Board of Education member Jason Growe.  He has been introducing 

himself around the community as much as possible.  Next school year he will have two kids in 

district.  He is glad to answer any questions. 

President’s report- 

• Meeting minutes approved from March meeting. 

• Voted on PTO roles for next year.   

1. Co-Presidents- Elizabeth McCandless & Cara Downs 

2. Treasurer- Amber Kempf & Stephen Klaus 

3. Communications-Joanna Dinsmore 

4. Secretary- Jessica Dumlao 

• Eighth grade activities for promotion- 

1. Tuesday 5/31/22 parade and reception at 6:30.  Reception will be on the field after 

parade.  Will be in need volunteers for the reception information to follow at a later 

date.  There will also photo backdrops for pictures.  We will hand out diplomas/goody 

bags at reception.   

2. Wednesday 6/1/22 Six Flags from 9:30-4:00 

3. Thursday 6/2/22 will be the breakfast and trivia day.  We will ask for volunteers for 

breakfast foods and to donate gift cards for the kids to win.  The students will be 

dismissed early. 

Treasurers report- 

• All information is posted online on the PTO website 

• If you haven’t donated to Funds for Excellence, you will be able to during parent night out. 

• Next year PTO will focus on how to better educate families to make up for the decline in 

Donations 

• $5000 donation for Clayton Connections 

• We received a lot of donations for parent’s night out so than you to all who donated. 

• We provided funds for chess tournament. 

Dr Jordan- 

• Next 3 weeks are very busy. 

• Camp is happening this week for 7th and 6th grades. 

• Smoothies are added back to the cafeteria. 

• MAPS testing for 6/7/8 next week and 8th  grade the following week. 

• May is full of spring concerts and end of year celebrations. 

• There is no need to hire new teachers for next year. 

• Washington University hosting a class this summer called “Empowered Learning Workshop” for 

our teachers. 

• As of right now we do have a reservation for camp for next year. 



• Question: What does the schedule look like next year? Answer:  We will be on a Block AB 

Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, & Friday with pack at end of day and all classes on Wednesday no 

pack.  

Upcoming events-  

• Parent night out 4/22/22 at Seven Gables Inn.  Teachers and staff are welcome to attend.  PTO is  

supplying the food and there will be a cash bar available. 

Scouting Liaison-  

• There will be a girl’s troop starting next year.  Troop has a history of 100+ years.  Merit badge 

ceremony coming up if anyone would like to attend contact the liaison. 

No more meetings this year see you next year! 

 

 


